
 

 

Thanks to the generosity of our congregation, and to the Boy Scout food 
drive which helped us out, we have collected all the non-perishable items 

which we need for our Thanksgiving basket program.  As part of our 
service on this Sunday, we will build a cornucopia.  The fresh vegetables 

and fruits you contribute that day will be added to the baskets which  

we have prepared. 
 

Thank you for your support with this important mission project. 

 

Monday November 19th  

Thanksgiving Basket distribution from 4:30 – 7:00 P.M. 

 
 


